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Russell, Lindsey

From: Jim Davison <pjdavison47@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 2:18 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Thank you!

CAUTION:External email. 
 

Dear Chair Fitzgibbon and members: 

 

Thanks to the recommendation of the Select Committee on Pension Policy and 
subsequent legislative action, my monthly pension increased enough in July to cover 
over one-half of one normal weekly trip to the grocery store.  Something heard after 
each of the previous one-time TRS 1 increases is still valid--every little bit helps! 

  

But a permanent annual Plans 1 COLA—as all other plans have—would still be preferable 
to annually requesting yet another one-time increase. 

  

Jim Davison 
PO Box 425 
Waitsburg, WA  99361-0425 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 


